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Home of the Harden Foundation 

 
 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   Thank you for requesting information  
                                         about using the facilities 
                                            on the Harden Estate. 
 
 
If you are interested in using the Harden Foundation facilities, please do the following: 
 

Contact Lydia Torres at the Harden Foundation office to inquire if a meeting date 
is available. 

 
Complete these forms only once: 
 

• Return the completed and signed Organization Registration Form. 
• Return the signed Agreement Concerning Use of facilities, Rules, Regulations and 

Policies. 
 

Complete this form as needed: 
 

• Submit an Event Reservation Request Form each time you want to use a facility. 
 
 
 
 

Facilities:  
Harden Home 

Harden Patio Area 
Harden Garden & Grounds 

Bunkhouse Conference Building 
____________________________________ 
• Organization Registration  
• Agreement Concerning Use of facilities, 

Rules, Regulations and Policies 
• Event Reservation Request Form 


